
  
 
     

 

 

 

Media Release:  16 December 2011 

 

EROAD AND RTA ANNOUNCE CLOSER BUSINESS RELATIONSHIP 

 

EROAD and the New Zealand Road Transport Association (RTANZ) are pleased to announce 

that they have entered into a Business Relationship Agreement. 

 

Under the agreement EROAD becomes a preferred supplier to the RTANZ and EROAD will 

provide sponsorship and technical support to promote the RTA’s activities on behalf of their 

members. 

 

EROAD CEO, Steven Newman says “EROAD is delighted to support the objectives of the 

RTANZ, one of the key stakeholders in the transport industry, and work with them to promote 

training and education initiatives for the betterment of the industry.” 

 

RTANZ General Manager, Dennis Robertson, says that his organisation “is proud to confirm 

EROAD as a preferred supplier of advanced technology services to the transport industry.  

Everyone recognises that technology has become central to operating a successful transport 

business.  Our members will benefit from EROAD’s world leading solutions that generate better 

commercial, safety and compliance outcomes.” 
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